
RESURFACING OF TOWN OF NEWBURGH TOWN HALL LETTERS 

 
Town of Newburgh Town Hall Letters Prior To Resurfacing. 

 

On September 30th, Councilman Paul Ruggiero resurfaced the letters at the Town of Newburgh 

Town Hall.  He noticed that the Town Hall lettering needed resurfacing, and donated his time to 

improve the appearance. 

 

Councilman Ruggiero is an active member of the Town Board. 

 

Town Supervisor Gil Piaquadio thanked Councilman Ruggiero for resurfacing the Town Hall 

letters.  We are very fortunate that all of our Council Members are always willing to donate their 

time for the good of the Town. 

 

 

 

#  #  # 


